
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 21-0669 and 21-0277
Date: Monday, May 23, 2022 9:40:06 AM

From: Linda Darnall <lsjdarn@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, May 22, 2022 4:25 PM
To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Cc: linda darnall <lsjdarn@dishmail.net>; Rachelle Harmon <erharmon11@yahoo.com>
Subject: Petition to Preserve & Protect Green Spaces from Utility-Scale Solar

To Whom it May Concern,

Attached you will find signatures from various residents of Hancock County and in the area of
concern regarding the proposed large solar array projects.

Please consider these concerned citizens as you review the projects and make your decisions. 
Agriculture is an extremely important business in the state of Ohio and these projects will ultimately
choke off these areas at a time when our food production needs to be maintained closer to home-
especially in light of rising fuel costs and extreme drought in the West and Southwestern United
States.  We cannot afford to allow these A1 agricultural acres to be taken out of production for 30+
years.  There are ways to allow more solar development in areas already lost to farming that would
obviously cost more to develop but in the long term would be a more coherent plan for the future of
electrical power in Ohio.

Thank you for your time.

Linda Darnall
Marion Township
Hancock County
17113 E US 224
Findlay, Ohio 45840
419-427-8179
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